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UPM Bintulu Library Division team during the handing-over of the aid to the representatives of the affected families.

UPM Bintulu team delivers assistance
to Kampung Sungai Plan Lot fire victims

BINTULU: Seven families from
Kampung Sungai Plan Lot in
Kidurong, who lost their houses
In a fire last Saturday, were
presented with food and other
items by a team from the Library
Division of Universiti Putra
Malaysia (UPM) Bintulu Campus.
The donations, which included
disposable diapers, baby formula,
clothes, school supplies and toys

for the children, were handed over
by Noraini Turky, the head of the
Infag Perdana Project under the
UPM Bintulu Library Division.

‘We hope this contribution
would ease the burden of those
affected by the disaster,” said
UPM Bintulu Library Division
head Awang Ahmad Faizi Awang
Dahlan,

He also said in conjunction with

Ramadan, the university hoped to
carry out more corporate social
responsibility programmes to help
the underserved communities
here.

The fire last Saturday razed two
double-storey wooden houses
occupied by the seven families.

No injuries were reported
among the 26 members of the
families.



